
[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Association Name] 

[Your Association Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Recipient's Association Name] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the effectiveness of 

our special task force, we are seeking valuable feedback regarding its activities and initiatives 

within our association. 

Your insights and experiences are crucial for us to ensure that our task force meets the needs of 

our members and fosters positive outcomes. We kindly request your feedback on the following 

points: 

• The effectiveness of the task force's initiatives 

• Areas for improvement 

• Your suggestions for future activities 

Please feel free to respond via email or contact me directly at [Your Phone Number]. Your 

feedback will be instrumental in guiding our efforts moving forward. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 



[Your Association Name] 


